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For Immediate Release 
 

New Video Highlights Benefits of Indiana’s Common 
Construction Wage Law 
Hoosier Job Creators Say CCW Law Works! 
 

Indianapolis, June 24, 2014:  A new video release highlights the value and benefit of Indiana’s 
Common Construction Wage (CCW) law.  The video, which includes interviews with various 
business leaders, local politicians, and academics throughout Indiana, emphasizes the benefits 
of the Common Construction Wage law to Indiana businesses and local communities as well as 
the state’s overall economy. 
 
The video, named Common Construction Wage Works!, also makes clear the fact that the 
Common Construction Wage issue is a bi-partisan issue since interviews take place on both 
sides of the political spectrum. 
 
In addition to interviews with business leaders and elected officials, the video also includes  
interviews with academics familiar with the many studies that have been done on issues 
surrounding prevailing wage laws. 
 
The Common Construction Wage law is Indiana’s version of prevailing wage and mandates that 
the prevailing wages in an area be paid on public construction projects over $350,000.  The 
video may be viewed here:  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gWJuzFzTJOc 
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